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SSC READIES FOR JAZZ FESTIVAL CONCERT 

SOUTH HOLLAND, IL–South Suburban College will be hosting their Jazz 
Festival Concert on Saturday, February 13.  The concert will begin at 7:00 
p.m. in the Kindig Performing Arts Center.  Admission to the event is free of 
charge. 

This year’s Jazz Festival Concert will feature performances by the SSC Jazz 
Ensemble, SSC Jazz Orchestra and SSC Jazz Combo; guest artists and 
festival clinicians Dr. Mark O’Connor and Marlene Rosenberg; as well as 
select jazz musicians from area high schools and middle schools.    
 
South Suburban College is located at 15800 S. State Street, South Holland, 
Illinois. For more information, contact the SSC Music Department at 708-
596-2000, ext. 2299 or contact Rob Calhoon, Festival Director, at 
rcalhoon@ssc.edu. 


